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 The CPG has been working to execute its special charges to complete a document 
explaining LAUC’s advisory role within the University of California Library Advisory Structure 
(UCLAS) and to present its findings at LAUC’s Annual Assembly.  During its discussions of the draft 
begun by last year’s committee, the CPG determined to circulate a spreadsheet summarizing 
review procedures at diKerent campuses, which related to issues of standardization across 
campuses that had been discussed.  The spreadsheet was circulated to the campuses for 
feedback, but received little feedback and no reason for pursuing the subject further. 

 

 The CPG presented its findings on the special charge at the LAUC Assembly on March 18, 
2024.  The committee will now complete its written document.  The CPG is also embarking on a 
new special charge to compare the evolution of LAUC committee names with counterparts 
throughout the university system to ensure that LAUC remains aligned current in this respect. 

 

   

 


